
New Bill to Implement Covid
Measures Permanently
As of 17 February 2022, there is a new bill to permanently
implement COVID-19 measures.

Owners  Corporations  and
COVID-19 Help is Here!
To  assist  owners  corporations  with  managing  the  COVID-19
situation (and bringing some control back) a COVID-19 by-law
has been developed to help you.

A Cost Recoveries By-law is
Essential in COVID-19 Times
Times are tough owners don’t want to incur extra costs –
download the essential by-law factsheet here now!
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COVID-19:  LAND  REGISTRY
SERVICES NEW PROCESSES
COVID-19 has made it difficult to process paper land dealings
so LRS have introduced new processes…

COVID-19  By-law:  Your  Power
to Help Prevent the Spread
A one-off COVID-19 by-law for all your apartment buildings to
help prevent transmission. Get it here now…
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